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Overnight Detours Planned for Ramp from Eastbound Butler Boulevard to 

Northbound San Pablo Road 

 
Jacksonville, Fla. – As part of the Florida Department of Transportation’s interchange 

improvement project at J.T. Butler Boulevard (State Road 202) and San Pablo Road, traffic 

exiting eastbound Butler Boulevard onto northbound San Pablo Road will be detoured nightly 

Tuesday, October 13 through Friday, October 16, weather permitting. 

From 8 p.m. through 6 a.m., all drivers exiting eastbound Butler Boulevard at San Pablo Road 

will be routed to southbound San Pablo Road. A marked U-turn will direct drivers wishing to 

travel north on San Pablo Road. 

FDOT hired Watson Civil Construction to complete this $12 million project, which includes 

construction of a diverging diamond interchange at San Pablo Road and Butler Boulevard, in 

spring of 2022, weather and unforeseen circumstances permitting.  
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